
From:                                         WordPress <wordpress@npf.ie>
Sent:                                           06 October 2017 13:24
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Ireland 2040 Submission from PAT MAHER
 
Name: PAT
Surname: MAHER
Email: 

 
 
Message:
I can't believe the attitude to Drogheda why are we left out again we here in the east Meath area have a
right to be part of the City of Drogheda . and Drogheda should be expanded .
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